

[image: Winhills Primary Academy Logo]







YOUNG VOICES
  
As you are aware the children will not be returning from Young Voices until late on Tuesday evening.  Due to the late return children will be allowed to come in to school later the next day, Wednesday 18th January.  They should be in school by 10.30 am but school will be open for those wanting to still come in for normal time.

Child Name…………………………………………………………



Please delete and return to the office by Friday 13th January.

*My child will be in school at the normal registration time of 8:40am

*My child will be in school at 10.30am



[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child requires a school meal on Wednesday 18th January Please indicate below

*Roast Gammon
*Veggie Sausage and Root Tray Bake
*Hot Tomato Pasta

Thank you
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